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UNITED STATES
y% $ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMisslON .;
g *- .g WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555,

'

\f' T%. f
NOV 2 41978

i

The Honorable Elmer B. Staats
Comptroller General of the _ United States :
General Accounting Office j
Washington, D. C. 20548 '

..

Dear Mr. Staats: I'

In accordance with Section 236 of the Legislative Reorganization q

Act of 1970, we have submitted a statement to Congress on actions
being taken with regard to the recommendations made by GA0 in a
report entitled "Before Licensing. Floating Nuclear Power Plants,
Many Answers Are Needed." 'i

A copy of.the statement is enclosed for your information. f
Sincerely, ['

pigned) Lee V, GossicE -|
'

iLee V. Gossick
Executive. Director for Operations

!i

Enclosure: l
iLetter to Rep. Jack Brooks

w/ enclosures ]_ .
.

3
,

.

,

<
.h

,
k

7812050383

U S MB9* o d''E ' ' " ' "

- _ - - - -_


